
Virtual Parent Advisory  
Board Meeting
TOPIC: CAPITAL PLAN FOR QUEENS SCHOOL DISTRICTS

Borough President Donovan Richards’ Parent Advisory Board will hear from the NYC School Construction  
Authority (NYC SCA) on its proposed Fiscal Year 2025-2029 Capital Plan. The NYC SCA will provide an overview 
of the Capital Plan as it relates to ongoing and planned construction projects at Queens schools, as well as 
answer questions from meeting attendees.

Guest Speaker: NYC School Construction Authority President Nina Kubota

Tuesday, March 12, 6–8pm
Held virtually via Zoom

Queens Borough Hall  120-55 Queens Boulevard, Kew Gardens, NY 11424 | 718.286.3000 | queensbp.org

RSVP at queensbp.org/rsvp

Donovan Richards Jr.
queens borough president

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1rW9-1I66kFFvYALAH6cahS3laS4bjuI9Pm-TjpPr69o/viewform?edit_requested=true

